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Happy Summer, Maritime!



Monday, May 23rd kicked off our Spirit
Week with a dress-down theme for each
day. On Friday, May 27th, Spirit week
came to a close with an exciting and
colorful carnival day. Shout out to Ms.
Fredericks, Ms. Fanega, Ms. Coates, Ms.
Brennan, and all the staff and volunteers
that allowed MACS students to end the
year with a fun-filled day of rides, games,
activities, cotton candy, and more! It was
certainly a monumental event that was
worth the 2 year wait!

Eighth grade danced “under the sea” as they celebrated
their upcoming graduation. A huge thank you to all
students and staff that worked extremely hard to make the
night magical.

8th Grade Dance

On Wednesday, May 11th, Capt. Cointot represented Maritime Academy at the TruMark Annual Kiss a
Pig Event. A small group of cadets went to the Abington Arts Center to cheer on Capt. Cointot.

Elementary School
Kiss A Pig

Spirit Week & Carnival Day

Teachers and students spent the day
cleaning up the park and engaging in
games and activities! They had lunch at
the park and worked in teams to
accomplish tasks and play.

Bridesburg Cleanup



High School
Music Concert

Career Fair

Sea Cadet Happenings

7th Grade Visits HS

Athletic Banquet  

Senior Project AP Testing Squid Dissection

Boating Trip

Baseball & Softball



High School

Senior Luncheon

Ms. Lucy Feria Retires
Thank you, Ms. Feria, for all of the wonderful work you've done for our cadets and our teachers and staff.
You will be missed! Happy Retirement!  

Maritime Day & Bench-A-Thon 



Congratulations to our 8th grade cadets! On Thursday, June 2, 8th graders participated in the Move-Up
ceremony at the Sheet Metal Workers Union Hall.  Thanks to Ms. LaVerghetta and the 8th grade team for
a wonderful ceremony.  

8th Grade Move-Up Day

Class of 2022
Congratulations to Class of 2022!  On June 2, 2022, 56 seniors graduated from the Maritime High School.
Best of luck to all!


